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Moritz Milatz among the top 5

The Alpentour Trophy was a very successful race for the factory pilots. At the race they could show again that they 
can ride at the top and earn valuable points for the championship.

Moritz: „With place 5 in the overall evaluation at the Alpentour Trophy, I am very satisfied. Before the race I was 
able to assess how I could manage four days of racing at a time. But 2x 7th, once 9th and 5th place at the final 
climb showed me that I regenerate well and prepare for the Marathon World Championship in two weeks."

Markus: „The Alpentour Trophy 2017 was a success. Especially the Top10 finishes on the first two stages showed 
me, I can be competitive with the worlds top class Mountainbikes on long climbs in the alps. 13th overall give me 
important UCI points and the hope for a boost of shape for the upcoming important championships."

Tom: „With a steady race I could finish in the Top30. I’m confident that those 4 days were a good preparation for 
the marathon world champs in Singen."

Looking forward to the upcoming Marathon World Championship in June.

Results
 5. Moritz Milatz
13. Markus Bauer
30. Tom Ettlich


